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1. 2011 ACPA Graduate and New Professional Case Study Competition (Sponsored by the
Standing Committee for Graduate Students and New Professionals)

Each year at the Annual Convention, graduate students and new professionals are able to apply theory to
practice by solving a thought-provoking case study relevant to the field of student affairs and higher
education.  Participation in the Case Study is an excellent opportunity for professional development and
networking with other professionals.

Orientation Meeting & Presentation:
Cases will be distributed by email to participants prior to the conference and are encouraged to begin
working prior to arriving at the conference.  Your solution must represent your own unique ideas.  Teams
may not accept any assistance from others including, but not limited to peers, faculty members, co-
workers or supervisors.  There will be a meeting on Sunday afternoon of the conference at 1pm for
participants to meet, discuss the instructions, and review the case.   One member from every team must
attend the orientation to select the presentation time slots.  Each team will be given an opportunity to
present their solution to the case on Monday.  Participants will not be provided with a computer or
projector, and are not permitted to use these items during the presentation.  Following the final
presentation judges will deliberate and announce the winners.  On Tuesday, there is an optional session
to review and discuss the cases as a group.  This is an opportunity to hear both cases and learn from
your peers.

Information for Teams:
Teams will be registered in one of two classifications: master's students or new professionals (1-3 years
experience).

Teams will consist of 2-3 participants.  Participants may register individually to be paired randomly with
other members of their classification or may register their entire team of 2-3 individuals.  

Participation is limited to 11 groups from each classification.  Only 1 group per institution will be allowed.  

Registration Information:
To register, or for more information, email Katie Bylenga at kathryn.bylenga@quinnipiac.edu with the
subject line "Case Study." Your email should include: name, current position (graduate student or new
professional), institution (new professionals please include your current institution and where you
completed your graduate degree, if applicable) and your contact information.  If you are applying as a
team, include all information for your teammate(s) in one email.

Member Profile         

ACPA Home
About ACPA
Standing Committees
Commissions
State/Int'l Divisions
Membership
Professional
Development
Annual Conventions
Publications
Career Development
Research
ACPA Foundation
Ethics
Sustainability
Partnerships

http://members.myacpa.org/Scripts/4Disapi.dll/4DCGI/acpajoin/intro.html?Action=join
http://www2.myacpa.org/career-development/career-central
http://www2.myacpa.org/global-initiatives
https://twitter.com/ACPA
http://www2.myacpa.org/scm-home
mailto:kathryn.bylenga@quinnipiac.edu
https://members.myacpa.org/Scripts/4Disapi.dll/4DCGI/logon/my-profile.html
http://www.facebook.com/myACPA
http://www.twitter.com/acpa/
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/American-College-Personnel-Association-ACPA-1314847
http://www.flickr.com/photos/myacpa/
http://www.youtube.com/user/myACPA
http://www2.myacpa.org/acpa-home
http://www2.myacpa.org/about-acpa
http://www2.myacpa.org/standing-committees
http://www2.myacpa.org/commissions
http://www2.myacpa.org/stateintl-divisions
http://www2.myacpa.org/membership
http://www2.myacpa.org/professional-development-home
http://www2.myacpa.org/professional-development-home
http://www2.myacpa.org/annual-conventions
http://www2.myacpa.org/publications
http://www2.myacpa.org/career-development
http://www2.myacpa.org/research
http://www.acpafoundation.org/
http://www2.myacpa.org/acpa-ethics
http://www2.myacpa.org/sustainability-home
http://www2.myacpa.org/partnerships


ACPA -

http://www2.myacpa.org/resources/e-newsletters/1948-acpa-standing-committee-for-men-e-newsletter-12011[12/10/2013 9:03:48 PM]

2. SCLGBTA Paul Hart Fund Scholarship - Applications Due 11 February 2011

Once again, The Paul Hart Fund Scholarships are available to members of ACPA to support attendance
at the 2011 meeting of ACPA.

The Paul Hart Scholarship Fund, administered by the ACPA-College Student Educators International, was
established in 1995 to provide scholarships for ACPA members who are either living with HIV/AIDS, or
have a family member, dependent, partner, spouse, or child living with HIV/AIDS so that they may attend
the Annual Convention. Scholarship funds are made available from Paul Hart's estate, and donations are
received year-round. Scholarships are made to those individuals who would not be able to attend the
Annual Convention without such financial assistance.

Recipients are selected following a review by a committee comprised of representatives from a variety of
the ACPA Standing Committees, and the National Office.

In order to be considered for the Paul Hart Scholarship, you must:

Be a member of ACPA at the time of application

Put the funds towards attendance at the Annual Convention

Indicate how receipt of the scholarship will enable you to attend the convention

Be a person living with HIV/AIDS or have an immediate family member who is living with HIV/AIDS
(partner, spouse, children or other dependents who live with you).

*Note- Confidentiality of all applicants and recipients will be maintained at the applicant's request.

For further information you may contact Danielle Nied Vice-Chair for Networking at dnied@umd.edu.
Applications are due by Friday, February 11, 2011. For an application please visit the SCLGBTA website.

3. Call for Submissions - Journal for College and University Student Housing

Call for Submissions 
The Journal of College and University Student Housing 
Special Issue: Promoting Learning and Development with College Men
There has been increasing attention given to men's development over the past few decades.  The
discourse has ranged from superficial stories in national media regarding dwindling enrollments to more
scholarly interrogation of underlying factors. This special issue will include empirical evidence, theoretical
support, and developmental interventions for educators working with men in the context of college and
university student housing. Special Issue editors Tracy Davis and Shaun Harper contend that the current
discourses regarding men and masculinities are stagnated by an overly simplistic view of privilege and
oppression, as well as "essentialized" constructions of identity.  As a result, educational practice has not
effectively incorporated an analysis of the nuances of lived identities, intersections between identities,
contextual influences on the performance of identities, and in turn how these impact residence life
cultures.  Submissions may be empirical or theoretical, helping residence life professionals understand
men's development and behavior or may describe educational practices that have effectively engaged and
promoted the success of college men.  Examples of potential topics include:

* Theoretical Perspectives for Promoting MenÕs Development in Residence Life
* Using Critical Pedagogies to Engage Men and Promote Inclusive Residential Cultures
* Women Working with Men in the Residence Halls
* Successful Judicial Interventions for Men in Residence Life
* Building a Gender Inclusive Community in Residential Living Environments
* Men with Intersecting Identities in Residence Halls

We welcome manuscripts from a broad range of perspectives.

A preliminary one-page abstract of the manuscript must be sent to the Special Issue editors by March 1,
2011. Once selections for the Special Issue are made, the first draft for full manuscripts will be due July
15.  Abstracts of proposed manuscripts should be submitted electronically in Microsoft Word to tl-
davis1@wiu.edu.  Please do not submit material that has been published or is being considered by
another medium.   Publication style, manuscript review process, and other criteria are available here.

4. Conference on College Men Registration and Hotel Information Available
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The Conference on College Men is well underway in terms of being planned!  An amazing series of
presenters, featured speakers, and participants are sure to be present.  Don't miss this amazing
opportunity to be involved!

For updated information on the Conference on College Men, check the SCM website.

5. 2011-2012 SCM Directorate Announced!

Votes have been tallied and we are proud to announce our incoming SCM Directorate members for 2011-
2012!  The Directorate will be as follows:

Vice Chair for Research and Scholarship: Kyle Carter, Michigan State University (newly elected!)
Vice Chair for Marketing and Communications: Vern Klobassa, University of St. Thomas (elected to a
second term)
Vice Chair for Sponsored Programs: Ben Goldberg, University of Maryland - Baltimore County (elected to
a second term)
Vice Chair for Interest Clusters and Awards: Jacob Isaacs, Indiana State University (newly elected to a
new position!)

Please welcome me in congratulating all in their being elected, and be on the lookout for more terrific
work being forwarded by the group in the coming year!

6. SCM Award Winners
The SCM is proud to announce their 2011 award winners!  Awards have been awarded to the following
individuals:

Harry Canon Outstanding Professional Award: Dr. Shaun R. Harper, University of Pennsylvania
Outstanding Graduate Student/New Professional Award: Marlon Blake, Western Illinois University
Outstanding Men's Program Award: Dr. Keith Edwards, Macalester College for his program titled "She
Fears You"
Outstanding Research Award: Dr. Dan Calhoun, University of North Carolina, Greensboro for his
dissertation titled "Exploring the Impact of Identity on the Experiences of Entry-Level Men in Student
Affairs"

Please help us in congratulating these individuals, all of whom continue to forward terrific scholarship and
practice in the area of men and masculinities.
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